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Where has all the time gone! We have been so blessed to be able to forge this new work here in this unreached 
country. Every week it seems we are making new contacts, and opportunities to get into people’s homes to 

share what we are doing here. It is an honour to serve the Lord here in Tahiti. 
 

We appreciate your prayers and monthly support in helping to establish the work here in French Polynesia. Your 
faithfulness in giving helps us to cover our expenses while we are living here. Your generosity is making a 

difference in people’s lives. 
Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 

Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

We are so grateful for all the friends that we 
have made since we arrived here! Young & 

old, they all hold a special place in our 
hearts. We love getting together every 

Friday Night for Fellowship in our home. It 
is also a privilege when we are invited into 
their homes to share a meal or teach a Bible 

Study. Continue to pray for each and 
everyone of them. We believe that they 

could someday be the pillars of the work 
that will be established here in Jesus’ name! 

 
To God be the Glory! 


